
 

 

 

NEXT MEETING OF BLUE MOUNTAINS UFO RESEARCH  

CLUB AND NATIONAL AUSTRALIAN UNDERGROUND SPACE BASE 

INVESTIGATION NETWORK. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
OUR NEXT MEETING WILL TAKE PLACE ON  
SATURDAY  17TH  DECEMBER, 2022. 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING: 

DECEMBER MEETING. 

THIS WILL TAKE THE FORM OF A CHRISTMAS PARTY. 

 

TIME: 1pm, PLACE: the Gilroy residence, 12 Kamillaroi Road, South Katoomba.  

We are on the corner of Kamillaroi Road and Ficus Street – come in the Ficus Street side – anyone coming 

for the first time, use the Ficus Street entrance - there is plenty of parking in Ficus Street. Our side gate will 

have our Club sign so you can’t miss us.  [Contact us on 0411349677] 
 
WE HOPE THIS REMINDER FINDS ALL OUR MEMBERS IN GOOD HEALTH. NOW THAT THE WEATHER IS HOPEFULLY 

BECOMING A LITTLE MORE SETTLED?! WE ALSO HOPE TO BE ABLE TO HAVE A SKYWATCH SOON. 

 

New members always warmly welcomed. If anyone has seen a UFO or has other interesting information we 

would all love to hear about it. Anyone else wishing to speak up or share their information on these matters 

local or otherwise is welcome to do so. 

Look forward to seeing you all.  
Anyone wishing to join our team for these events is very welcome to join in, and bring along any interested 

friends who would like to be part of our Club’s activities.  

 

Meanwhile, 

WATCH THE SKIES! 
and we hope to see you all at our next meeting on  

Saturday 17th DECEMBER, 2022. 

A VERY HAPPY 

CHRISTMAS AND  

A HAPPY NEW YEAR 

TO ALL 


